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ACCRA, 10™ SEPTEMBER, 2025 - The Government of the Republic of Ghana has learnt with
deep concern the unprovoked Isracli attack on the sovereign State of Qatar resulting in causalities,
loss of lives and properties. The Government of the Republic of Ghana condemns the attack in
view of the fact that the airstrikes constitute a clear violation of international law and an affront to
the sovereignty of the State of Qatar. This attack undermines the ongoing pursuit of peace between

the States of Palestine and Israel.

[Tis Excellency President John Dramani Mahama and the People of Ghana stand in solidarity with
the Emir of Qatar, Iis Highness Sheikh Tamim bin Hamad Al Thani and the People of Qatar in
these difficult times. We commend Qatar for their tireless and impressive commitment towards
the resolution of the conflict between the States of Isracl and Palestine and further appeal that this
condemnable incident is not allowed to derail Qatar's effort in negotiating a peaccful diplomatic

resolution of the conflict.
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